
2020 CAPDM Distinguished Member of the Year

CAPDM is pleased to announce that Kristen Knott of Pangaea is the 2020 CAPDM Member of 

the Year!

Kristen Knott has been on the CAPDM scene for 15 years and she made her mark early 

receiving the CAPDM 2007 Distinguished Member Award. 

She exemplifies leadership by example. As chair of the 2020/2021 Annual Conference Planning 

Committee, Kristen was fully engaged in every facet of planning as she helped the committee 

navigate through the uncertainties of the pandemic. 

We also recognize Kristen for her continuous generosity in sharing her holistic approach and 

views on the pharmacy supply chain with CAPDM and its members. Pangaea continually 

provides insights on issues facing our supply chain that are invaluable.

Kristen has been described by colleagues as “calm, capable and kind” a triple threat when 

confronting any task or challenge.

Kristen, the CAPDM team, our board and membership are pleased to recognize you as the 

2020 CAPDM Distinguished Member of the Year. Thank you for your enduring qualities. 

Congratulations Kristen!
Kristen Knott 

Director
Pangaea Group 


